
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Christmas Assessment Results are now available on E-Portal.  

 
You can access E-Portal via the school APP or via the school website. Link here to E-Portal.  

http://87.33.24.17:8080/eportal/index.jsp.  

 

You will need your E-Portal Login details to access results. Please note this is a separate login 

to what was required last week to register for the the virtual parent teacher meeting. On your 

child’s E-Portal profile please ensure to familiarise yourself with his/her; 

 

1. Academic results and comments.  

2. Behaviour entries -positive and negative.  

3. Attendance.   

 

We are looking forward to seeing you at the virtual parent/guardian information meeting. Please 

contact the school should you have any questions at 058/41140 or email office@staugustines.ie 

 

Regards 

Michael O’Sullivan 

Principal  
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